
Dear Village Council Members, 

I recently received an extremely disturbing email and 
letter from Councilman Mike Lamb.  No where in this 
letter does it represent the core values of the village 
council, number one being Trust.  The demonstration of 
integrity, truthfulness, ethical conduct, and promoting 
the viability and sustainability of our community for the 
long term is not represented in this letter. 

Every goal and objective of the village council should be 
to promote sound and prudent financial management, 
identify, classify, and determine use of village owned 
property, promote proper management of capital assests 
and investment, promote quality recreation services, 
environmental stewardship, and promote a positive 
community image.  This letter does none the above, 
quite the opposite.  It causes unnecessary legal and 
financial burden on the village, does not provide a 
positive community cohesiveness and certainly does not 
represent the homeowners and village residents opinion. 

One has to wonder why someone would want to be on 
the village council if they are against everything the 
village stands for, perhaps it was to use the title 
“councilman” for his own personal platform!  



Attached to Mr. Lamb's email is a letter he sent to the 
State of Michigan and Oakland County outlining vague 
charges he is filing against the Village and DDA saying he 
has the support of other Council members and the 
people of the Village. He certainly doesn’t have my 
support. These charges are only being brought forward 
because Lamb and his spouse, Nancy Moiser (also on 
Village Council) are not respecting the majority opinion 
of the Village Council. We will incur significant legal 
expenses due to Lamb filing these frivolous charges. 

Please let Councilpersons Lamb and Moiser know that 
we, the residents of Lake Orion Village, are in favor of the 
enhancement of the downtown area and ask Lamb and 
Moiser to 
stop wasting our funds on issues they are outvoted on. 
Thank you for your support. 

Steven M Samet 
245 E. Shadbolt St. 
Lake Orion MI 48362 
sametst@sbcglobal.net 


